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Friday 5th July 2024 

 

Nursery Beach Day 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

 

As part of our summer topic, Wednesday 10th July 2024 is ‘Beach Day’ in Nursery! 

 

Please send your child in summer clothes and sun hat, and apply sun cream if the weather 

is good. However, children will also need a coat in case it is chilly! They will also need a 

water bottle and towel. Please ensure we have a set of spare clothes in school as the 

children will be taking part in lots of beach themed activities. These include paddling and 

ice cream making.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Druce 

Nursery Teacher 
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